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CITY OF GROVES TO TEMPORARILY CONVERT 

WATER SYSTEM DISINFECTANT 
 

GROVES, TX – The City of Groves public water system (PWS ID 1230012) will 

temporarily convert the disinfectant used in the distribution system from chloramine to free 

chlorine.  The conversion will begin today, January 16, 2024.  Customers may experience taste 

and odor changes associated with this type of temporary disinfectant conversion.  This conversion 

will last until area temperatures are warmer. 

Public water systems are required to properly disinfect their water and maintain an 

adequate disinfectant residual in the distribution system.  Chloramine, free chlorine combined with 

ammonia, is widely used as a disinfectant.  

The temporary conversion of the disinfectant to free chlorine is required because of the 

freezing temperatures and high-water demand. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, customers are encouraged to contact David 

Molbert at (409) 960-5718. 
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